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COMPTROLLER SEAN SCANLON RELEASES SPECIAL EXAMINATION ON 
ONE BIG BEAUTIFUL BILL ACT 

(HARTFORD, CT) – Comptroller Sean Scanlon today released an in-depth Special Examination on 
H.B. 1, the One Big Beautiful Bill Act (OBBBA), which was signed into law by President Donald 
Trump on July 4, 2025.  

“This is a significant piece of legislation, and as state’s chief fiscal officer, I have been getting a 
lot of questions about what its impact will be on Connecticut. This report is an attempt to 
answer those questions, and to provide businesses, individuals, and families with information 
on how this legislation will impact them and their lives in the months and years to come,” said 
Comptroller Scanlon.  

The OBBBA report specifically outlines some of the law’s broad implications for Connecticut 
residents, businesses, and state government, as well as areas that require further clarification. 
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